
Ref: BDMI/NOTICE/23-24/15                                                              Date: 14.11.2024 

 

 

 

NOTICE 

 

Dear Parent, 

 
 

Please refer to Page No. 31 of the School Almanac , this is to inform you that 

winter uniform is to be worn w.e.f 18.11.2024  till further notice. 

 

You are requested to ensure that your ward wears proper winter uniform as per 

school norms during the said period. 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

 

 

 

Principal  

B.D.M. International 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


